
 
July 13th, 2024 

 
 

 

Dispatch of Examination Admission Slip 

for 2024 PQBA program 

 

 

Thank you for applying for the 2024 PQBA program. A link to your Examination 

Admission Slip, containing your examination number, has been sent to you today. 

Please confirm receipt of the Examination Admission Slip, which has been sent to 

the email address you provided in your application form. 

 

*Please make sure to bring the printed Examination Admission Slip with you to 

the interview. 

 

PQBA Administrative Office, Osaka University 

E-mail: info-pqba@rcnp.osaka-u.ac.jp 


